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TENTERFIELD LIBRARY OFFERS ‘CALL AND COLLECT’ SERVICE 

 
Good news for Tenterfield’s desperate readers!  

 
As from Friday, 8 May 2020 Tenterfield Public Library is introducing a ‘Call and Collect’ 
service.  

 
NSW State Library, on behalf of public libraries in NSW has received advice from the 

NSW Department of Premier & Cabinet that public libraries are permitted to introduce 
a contactless ‘Call and Collect’ service.  
 

This will only be available at the Tenterfield Library at this time. 
 

Phone 6736 6060 or email tenpublib@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au to advise the books you 
require and negotiate a time (commencing Monday, 11 May) to collect your items 
from the back door of the Library. 

 
View the Library Catalogue to assist your selection but Library staff are more than  

willing to help.  https://tenterfield.libero.com.au/libero/WebOpac.cls 
 
To comply with COVID-19 control processes, returns must be made via the after-

hours chute at the front door.  
 

Please note that Public Health (COVID-19 Restrictions on Gathering and Movement) 
Order 2020 will still apply. 
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